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October 28, 2010

The Honorable Ken Salazar
Secretary

Department of the Interior
1849 C Street NW
Washington, DC 20240

Dear Secretary Salazar:

On June 24, 2010 I wrote to you regarding your misrepresentation of peer reviewed
recommendations associated with the Department of Interior’s report titled “Increased
Safety Measures for Energy Development on the Outer Continental Shelf” In that letter
[ requested all records relating to the report. I also reiterated this request to you at a
hearing before the Committee on Natural Resources on June 30, 2010. T still have not
received a response from you.

I once again request that these documents be delivered to room 394 Ford House Office
Building as soon as possible. If you have any questions or need additional information,
please contact Mr. Tom Hammond, Investigations and Oversight Subcommittee Minority
Staff, at (202) 225-6371.

Sincerely,

iﬂM’Q/Cg""h’\

Rep. Paul Broun, M.D.

Ranking Member

Subcommittee on Investigations
and Oversight

ce: REP. BRAD MILLER
Chairman
Subcommittee on Investigations & Oversight

enc



